1/6/22, 6:43 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Brighton-Riverdale

i&fﬂ?\go Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Brighton-Riverdale
Neil Whitmer <neil.whitmer@lafargeholcim.com> Wed, Jan 5, 2022 at 5:03 PM

To: jared.ebert@state.co.us

Jared,

| hope you had a good holiday season. As you know, I'm trying to get these legacy sites cleaned up. Some are going to
take a while with weed management and reseeding, but this site may be a little better off. Two of the three unreleased
areas on ground now owned by the City of Thornton. They have expressed a desire to leave the stockpile (C on the
attached map) and the access road to it (B on the attached map) in place for their use. With the attached letter stating
this, is it possible to move forward with those releases? | spoke with Scott and he did not seem keen on having us move
the material.

Thanks,
Neil
2 attachments

ﬂ Unreleased Areas.pdf
320K

ﬂ DRMS Letter re Hammer (12-22-21) (1).pdf
55K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=86aa78d9e6&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1721161381452429581&simpl=msg-f%3A1721161381... 1/1


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=17e2cb284697b90d&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_ky27c5vx0&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=17e2cb284697b90d&attid=0.2&disp=attd&realattid=f_ky27cie11&safe=1&zw
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City of

Infrastructure Maintenance Center Infrastructure Department
12450 Washington Street 720-977-6600
Thornton, CO 80241-2405 www.thorntonco.gov

December 22, 2021

Mr. Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Permit No. M-1977-436 - Brighton Mine - Acreage Reduction (Partial Release)
Request

Dear Mr. Ebert;

City of Thornton (Thornton) is in receipt of a copy of the Division's 2021 report of its
inspection of acreage within the boundaries of the above-referenced permit. The
inspection was conducted in response to permit operator Aggregate Industries’
request that approximately 233 acres comprised of the Central and South Pond lined
storage reservoirs, which are owned by Thornton, be released from said permit.

In accordance with the release requirement noted in the Divisions’ report with regard
to a stockpile of material stored in the southwest corner of the permit area outside of
the South Pond reservoir, Thornton submits this letter as documentation that it has no
objection to leaving this pile in place, and the access “Haul” road to the pile, for
Thornton’s future use.

Sincerely,

—

-

=K
Emily Hunt
City of Thornton, Deputy Infrastructure Director

cc: Elena Acker, Senior Water Resources Administrator
Scott Twombly, Real Property Manager
Aggregate Industries

C:\Users\slwombly\OneDrive - Cily of Thornlon, Colorado\H Drive\GRAVEL PITS\Hammer, Rogers\2021 12 21 DRMS Leller re Hammer docx
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